
Recently, you received a notice advertising a Request for Proposal (RFP) for the Housing Choice Voucher 
– Project-Based Assistance Program targeting the special needs population.  We are hopeful that you 
have had an opportunity to review the RFP and you are interested in participating on this program. 

On Monday, April 29, 2013 at 9:30 A.M., a Technical Assistance Workshop will be held at the 
Department of Community Affairs, 101 South Broad Street, Trenton, N.J., in room 129.  If you are 
interested in participating, we encourage you to attend this event to learn more about the program and 
its requirements. 

The RFP and how to apply may be found on the Department’s website under announcements or just 
click the link below:  

HCV Project-Based Assistance Program 

 

 

   

 

 

http://www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/dhcr/announcements/pdf/pbv_rfp_apr2013_v51b.pdf

